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February 2, 2018 

 

Richard Stokes  

5A Aggregate LLC 

3409 Monteclaire Dr.  

Sherman, TX 75092 

 

 

RE:  Deer Trail Pit, DRMS File No. M-1988-090 

2017 Annual Fee, Report and Map Received  

       

Dear Mr. Stokes,  

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) sent you a letter dated January 10, 

2018 indicating that we had not received your annual fee, report and map that was due on December 7, 

2017.  This letter was sent in error and we did in fact receive your required report on December 27, 2017.  

We are sorry for the confusion, you are now in compliance for the 2017 reporting year.   

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 
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